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PBPN Reports PUI is Negative for COVID-19  

MAYETTA, KS – Testing for the PUI (Person Under Investigation) reported by Prairie Band Potawatomi Nation 
on March 19, 2020 has confirmed a negative result. 

There are no known incidents of COVID-19 on the Prairie Band Potawatomi Nation reservation at this time. 

The Nation continues to strongly encourage everyone to adhere to social distancing and follow the 
recommendations of the KDHE and CDC. 

If you think you have been exposed to COVID-19 and develop a fever and symptoms, such as a cough or 
difficulty breathing, call your healthcare provider for medical advice. 
 
### 

The Prairie Band Potawatomi Nation is a federally recognized sovereign nation with 4,700 members. The reservation is located near 
Mayetta, 18 miles North of Topeka, Kansas. Further information can be found at www.pbpindiantribe.com.  

http://www.pbpindiantribe.com/

